
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2297 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  11629 

 Author: Speaker Hilbert 

 Date: 1/31/2025 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2297 directs Service Oklahoma to enter into a reciprocity agreement for driver licenses with 

the country of Ireland. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2297 in its current form requires Service Oklahoma to enter into a reciprocity agreement 

with the country of Ireland for the purposes of driving privileges.  Service Oklahoma has 

communicated that any costs related to HB 2297 would be minimal.  It is anticipated that Service 

Oklahoma can absorb such costs through existing budgetary resources; therefor, the measure is 

anticipated to have $0 impact on the State Budget or State Revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Director 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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